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STUDENT RIGHT-TO-KNOW
AND THE CLERY ACT
Notification of Availability of Student Consumer Information including:

• Clery Act
• Annual Security Report
• Freshman and scholarship athlete graduation rates
• Students’ Rights of Privacy (FERPA)
• Student Financial Assistance
• Costs of Attending SRU
• Facilities
• Health and Safety Information
• Other information of importance to students

Slippery Rock University’s Annual Security Report includes statistics for
the previous three years concerning reported crimes that occurred on
campus, in certain off-campus buildings or property owned or controlled
by Slippery Rock University; and on public property within, or immediately
adjacent to and accessible from the campus. The report also includes
institutional policies concerning campus security, such as policies
concerning alcohol and drug use, crime prevention, the reporting of
crimes, sexual assault, and other matters.

View the Annual Security Report (http://www.sru.edu/life-at-sru/safety/
university-police/annual-security-report/) or contact the Office of
University Police at 724-738-3333.

View the Student Consumer Website (https://www.sru.edu/students/
student-consumer-information/) or contact the Office of Academic
Records and Registration at 724-738-2010.
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